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El Norte
A retelling of the life of the iconic prophet of Islam draws on records from
disciplines to profile his complexity, vitality, and legacy, tracing his rise from
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humble origins to a powerful figure who challenged an established order with a
new vision of social justice.

Lost Islamic History
Explains the origins of the Shia and Sunni conflict, describing how a seventhcentury struggle between the supporters of the late Muhammad's family members
erupted in a massacre at Karbala that became a central part of Shia Islam.

Jezebel
A biblical story travels across regions and time-ultimately reaching medieval India
where it is transformed by Shaivite overtones. The result is an exquisite epic love
poem of love which also attests to the rich diversity of India's cultural past. In an
unnamed kingdom in the West, the beautiful princess Zuleikha has nightly visions
of a handsome, young man. So captivated is she by this beautiful stranger that her
waking hours are afflicted with heartache, much to the anxiety of her father.
Zuleikha is resolved to be with Yusuf, and it is in her dreams that she learns of the
obstacles that separate her from her beloved. What ensues is a captivating tale of
longing and love-a parable of the journey of the soul in its search for the divine.
Magnificent in its simple elegance, A Tale of Wonder is a timeless story that
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challenges the insidious notion that India has always been dominated by one faith
only and insular to other cultural and religious influences.

Agnostic
"A modern classic.Thrilling and constantly illuminating."—Michael Dirda,
Washington Post Book World Through a distinguished career of critical scholarship
and translation, Robert Alter has equipped us to read the Hebrew Bible as a
powerful, cohesive work of literature. In this landmark work, Alter's masterly
translation and probing commentary combine to give contemporary readers the
definitive edition of The Five Books. Winner of the PEN Center USA Literary Award
for Translation and the Koret Jewish Book Award for Translation, a Newsweek Top
15 Book, Los Angeles Times Favorite Book, and San Francisco Chronicle Best Book.

Dune
The definitive translation by Dick Davis of the great national epic of Iran—now
newly revised and expanded to be the most complete English-language edition
Dick Davis—“our pre-eminent translator from the Persian” (The Washington
Post)—has revised and expanded his acclaimed translation of Ferdowsi’s
masterpiece, adding more than 100 pages of newly translated text. Davis’s elegant
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combination of prose and verse allows the poetry of the Shahnameh to sing its own
tales directly, interspersed sparingly with clearly marked explanations to ease
along modern readers. Originally composed for the Samanid princes of Khorasan in
the tenth century, the Shahnameh is among the greatest works of world literature.
This prodigious narrative tells the story of pre-Islamic Persia, from the mythical
creation of the world and the dawn of Persian civilization through the seventhcentury Arab conquest. The stories of the Shahnameh are deeply embedded in
Persian culture and beyond, as attested by their appearance in such works as The
Kite Runner and the love poems of Rumi and Hafez. For more than sixty-five years,
Penguin has been the leading publisher of classic literature in the English-speaking
world. With more than 1,500 titles, Penguin Classics represents a global bookshelf
of the best works throughout history and across genres and disciplines. Readers
trust the series to provide authoritative texts enhanced by introductions and notes
by distinguished scholars and contemporary authors, as well as up-to-date
translations by award-winning translators. From the Trade Paperback edition.

Autumn in the Heavenly Kingdom
Starting with a dark-skinned girl barely out of adolescence when she gives birth,
Lesley Hazleton weaves together the many facets of Mary's existence: peasant
villager, wise woman and healer, activist, mother, teacher, and yes, virgin, though
in a sense we have long forgotten. She follows her through the worst any mother
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can experience-the excruciating death of her child-and then looks at how she
transforms grief into wisdom, disaster into renewal. Strong and courageous, the
Mary we see here does not merely assent to her role in history, but chooses it and
lives it to the fullest.

A Concise History of Sunnis and Shi'is
Named by Time magazine as one of the 100 most important innovators of the
century, Tariq Ramadan is a leading Muslim scholar, with a large following
especially among young European and American Muslims. Now, in his first book
written for a wide audience, he offers a marvelous biography of the Prophet
Muhammad, one that highlights the spiritual and ethical teachings of one of the
most influential figures in human history. In the Footsteps of the Prophet is a fresh
and perceptive look at Muhammad, capturing a life that was often eventful,
gripping, and highly charged. Ramadan provides both an intimate portrait of a man
who was shy, kind, but determined, as well as a dramatic chronicle of a leader who
launched a great religion and inspired a vast empire. More important, Ramadan
presents the main events of the Prophet's life in a way that highlights his spiritual
and ethical teachings. The book underscores the significance of the Prophet's
example for some of today's most controversial issues, such as the treatment of
the poor, the role of women, Islamic criminal punishments, war, racism, and
relations with other religions. Selecting those facts and stories from which we can
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draw a profound and vivid spiritual picture, the author asks how can the Prophet's
life remain -- or become again -- an example, a model, and an inspiration? And how
can Muslims move from formalism -- a fixation on ritual -- toward a committed
spiritual and social presence? In this thoughtful and engaging biography, Ramadan
offers Muslims a new understanding of Muhammad's life and he introduces nonMuslims not just to the story of the Prophet, but to the spiritual and ethical riches
of Islam.

Mary
The explosion of a jetliner over India triggers an Apocalyptic battle that sweeps
across the subcontinent. Reprint.

Muhammad
Monumental in scope and vividly detailed, Chocolate City tells the tumultuous, fourcentury story of race and democracy in our nation's capital. Emblematic of the
ongoing tensions between America's expansive democratic promises and its
enduring racial realities, Washington often has served as a national battleground
for contentious issues, including slavery, segregation, civil rights, the drug war,
and gentrification. But D.C. is more than just a seat of government, and authors
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Chris Myers Asch and George Derek Musgrove also highlight the city's rich history
of local activism as Washingtonians of all races have struggled to make their
voices heard in an undemocratic city where residents lack full political rights.
Tracing D.C.'s massive transformations--from a sparsely inhabited plantation
society into a diverse metropolis, from a center of the slave trade to the nation's
first black-majority city, from "Chocolate City" to "Latte City--Asch and Musgrove
offer an engaging narrative peppered with unforgettable characters, a history of
deep racial division but also one of hope, resilience, and interracial cooperation.

The First Muslim
A narrative history of the origins of the Shia and Sunni conflict describes how a
seventh-century struggle between the supporters of the late Muhammad's
surviving family members erupted in a massacre at Karbala that would become a
central component of Shia Islam.

After the Prophet
New York Times bestselling author Jennifer A. Nielsen transports readers to a
corner of history with this inspiring story of a girl who discovers the strength of her
people united in resisting oppression.
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Vermeer's Family Secrets
The 1,400-year-old schism between Sunnis and Shi’is is currently reflected in the
destructive struggle for hegemony between Saudi Arabia and Iran—with no
apparent end in sight. But how did this conflict begin, and why is it now the focus
of so much attention? Charting the history of Islam from the death of the Prophet
Muhammad to the present day, John McHugo describes the conflicts that raged
over the succession to the Prophet, how Sunnism and Shi’ism evolved as different
sects during the Abbasid caliphate, and how the rivalry between the Sunni
Ottomans and Shi’i Safavids ensured that the split would continue into the modern
age. In recent decades, this centuries-old divide has acquired a new toxicity that
has resulted in violence across the Arab world and other Muslim countries.
Definitive, insightful, and accessible, A Concise History of Sunnis and Shi'is is an
essential guide to understanding the genesis, development, and manipulation of
the schism that for far too many people has come to define Islam and the Muslim
world.

Blood Meridian
Through comparison with other prophets and mystics the author examines
Muhammad's spiritual ideas, and uses the facts of his life - from which Muslims
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have drawn instruction for centuries - to make the tenets of Islam clear and
accessible for readers of all faiths.

Debtor Nation
"The fulfilled renown of Moby-Dick and of As I Lay Dying is augmented by Blood
Meridian, since Cormac McCarthy is the worthy disciple both of Melville and
Faulkner," writes esteemed literary scholar Harold Bloom in his Introduction to the
Modern Library edition. "I venture that no other living American novelist, not even
Pynchon, has given us a book as strong and memorable." Cormac McCarthy's
masterwork, Blood Meridian, chronicles the brutal world of the Texas-Mexico
borderlands in the mid-nineteenth century. Its wounded hero, the teenage Kid,
must confront the extraordinary violence of the Glanton gang, a murderous cadre
on an official mission to scalp Indians and sell those scalps. Loosely based on fact,
the novel represents a genius vision of the historical West, one so fiercely realized
that since its initial publication in 1985 the canon of American literature has
welcomed Blood Meridian to its shelf. "A classic American novel of regeneration
through violence," declares Michael Herr. "McCarthy can only be compared to our
greatest writers." From the Hardcover edition.

Sunnis and Shi'a
Page 9/31

Read Online After The Prophet Epic Story Of Shia Sunni Split In Islam
Lesley Hazleton
Brian Herbert and Kevin J. Anderson's Navigators of Dune is the climactic finale of
the Great Schools of Dune trilogy, set 10,000 years before Frank Herbert's classic
Dune. The story line tells the origins of the Bene Gesserit Sisterhood and its
breeding program, the human-computer Mentats, and the Navigators (the Spacing
Guild), as well as a crucial battle for the future of the human race, in which reason
faces off against fanaticism. These events have far-reaching consequences that
will set the stage for Dune, millennia later. At the Publisher's request, this title is
being sold without Digital Rights Management Software (DRM) applied.

After the Prophet
From infallible Imams to Ayatollahs in Iran, Shi’ism has long been a prominent, if
misunderstood, branch of Islam. It regards Ali, Muhammad’s son-in-law, as the
Prophet’s legitimate successor. But theological differences between the Shi’ah and
Sunni Muslims have led to sectarian violence, massacres and the desecration of
holy sites. In this Beginner’s Guide, Dr Moojan Momen offers an accessible and
comprehensive overview of Shi’ism, tracing the history of the community, its
leadership and doctrines, from its inception to modern times. Packed with useful
tables, family trees and text boxes, this engaging and up-to-date guide is a perfect
introduction to the historical and geopolitical causes of religious tensions still
troubling the Middle East today.
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The Succession to Muhammad
"The story of the Shawnee brothers who led the last great pan-Indian confederacy
against the United States"--

In the Footsteps of the Prophet
"Islam has been one of the most powerful religious, social, and political forces in
history. Over the last 1400 years, from origins in Arabia, a succession of Muslim
polities and later empires expanded to control territories and peoples that
ultimately stretched from southern France, to East Africa to South East Asia. Yet
many of the contributions of Muslim thinkers, scientists, and theologians, not to
mention rulers, statesmen and soldiers, have been occluded. This book rescues
from oblivion and neglect some of these personalities and institutions while
offering the reader a new narrative of this lost Islamic history. The Umayyads,
Abbasids, and Ottomans feature in the story, as do Muslim Spain, the savannah
kingdoms of West Africa and the Mughal Empire, along with the later European
colonisation of Muslim lands and the development of modern nation-states in the
Muslim world. Throughout, the impact of Islamic belief on scientific advancement,
social structures, and cultural development is given due prominence, and the text
is complemented by portraits of key personalities, inventions and little known
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historical nuggets. The history of Islam and of the world's Muslims brings together
diverse peoples, geographies, and states, all interwoven into one narrative that
begins with Muhammad and continues to this day."--P. [4] of cover.

The Epic of Gilgamesh
"Vital" -The New York Times Book Review "Provocative[Hazleton] paddles the river
of doubt with energy and exuberance." -The Seattle Times A widely admired writer
on religion celebrates agnosticism as the most vibrant, engaging--and ultimately
the most honest--stance toward the mysteries of existence. One in four Americans
reject any affiliation with organized religion, and nearly half of those under thirty
describe themselves as "spiritual but not religious." But as the airwaves resound
with the haranguing of preachers and pundits, who speaks for the millions who find
no joy in whittling the wonder of existence to a simple yes/no choice? Lesley
Hazleton does. In this provocative, brilliant book, she gives voice to the case for
agnosticism, breaks it free of its stereotypes as watered-down atheism or
amorphous "seeking," and celebrates it as a reasoned, revealing, and sustaining
stance toward life. Stepping over the lines imposed by rigid conviction, she draws
on philosophy, theology, psychology, science, and more to explore, with curiosity
and passion, the vital role of mystery in a deceptively information-rich world; to
ask what we mean by the search for meaning; to invoke the humbling yet elating
perspective of infinity; to challenge received ideas about death; and to reconsider
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what "the soul" might be. Inspired and inspiring, Agnostic recasts the question of
belief not as a problem to be solved but as an invitation to an ongoing, open-ended
adventure of the mind.

Misquoting Muhammad
Traces the revolution led by a failed civil servant, citing the roles played by the
United States and Britain as well as the contributions of such figures as military
strategist Zeng Guofan and Taiping leader Hong Rengan.

The Satanic Verses
Acclaimed worldwide as the definitive biography of the Prophet Muhammad in the
English language, Martin Lings' Muhammad: His Life Based to the Earliest Sources
is unlike any other. Based on Arabic sources of the eighth and ninth centuries, of
which some important passages are translated here for the first time, it owes the
freshness and directness of its approach to the words of men and women who
heard Muhammad speak and witnessed the events of his life. Martin Lings has an
unusual gift for narrative. He has adopted a style which is at once extremely
readable and reflects both the simplicity and grandeur of the story. The result is a
book which will be read with equal enjoyment by those already familiar with
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Muhammad's life and those coming to it for the first time. Muhammad: His Life
Based to the Earliest Sources was given an award by the government of Pakistan,
and selected as the best biography of the Prophet in English at the National Seerat
Conference in Islamabad in 1983.

After the Prophet
Johannes Vermeer, one of the greatest Dutch painters and for some the single
greatest painter of all, produced a remarkably small corpus of work. In Vermeer's
Family Secrets, Benjamin Binstock revolutionizes how we think about Vermeer's
work and life. Vermeer, The Sphinx of Delft, is famously a mystery in art: despite
the common claim that little is known of his biography, there is actually an
abundance of fascinating information about Vermeer’s life that Binstock brings to
bear on Vermeer’s art for the first time; he also offers new interpretations of
several key documents pertaining to Vermeer that have been misunderstood.
Lavishly illustrated with more than 180 black and white images and more than
sixty color plates, the book also includes a remarkable color two-page spread that
presents the entirety of Vermeer's oeuvre arranged in chronological order in 1/20
scale, demonstrating his gradual formal and conceptual development. No book on
Vermeer has ever done this kind of visual comparison of his complete output. Like
Poe's purloined letter, Vermeer's secrets are sometimes out in the open where
everyone can see them. Benjamin Binstock shows us where to look. Piecing
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together evidence, the tools of art history, and his own intuitive skills, he gives us
for the first time a history of Vermeer's work in light of Vermeer's life. On almost
every page of Vermeer's Family Secrets, there is a perception or an adjustment
that rethinks what we know about Vermeer, his oeuvre, Dutch painting, and
Western Art. Perhaps the most arresting revelation of Vermeer's Family Secrets is
the final one: in response to inconsistencies in technique, materials, and artistic
level, Binstock posits that several of the paintings accepted as canonical works by
Vermeer, are in fact not by Vermeer at all but by his eldest daughter, Maria. How
he argues this is one of the book's many pleasures.

Shahnameh
A fascinating portrait of the Bible's most notorious woman narrates the saga of
Jezebel, the Phoenician princess married to King Ahab, and her violent conflict with
the prophet Elijah, which became a symbol of the ancient battle between
polytheism and Jewish monotheism, offering the story of the ultimate downfall of a
powerful woman and its repercussions. Reprint.

Tecumseh and the Prophet
Before the twentieth century, personal debt resided on the fringes of the American
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economy, the province of small-time criminals and struggling merchants. By the
end of the century, however, the most profitable corporations and banks in the
country lent money to millions of American debtors. How did this happen? The first
book to follow the history of personal debt in modern America, Debtor Nation
traces the evolution of debt over the course of the twentieth century, following its
transformation from fringe to mainstream--thanks to federal policy, financial
innovation, and retail competition. How did banks begin making personal loans to
consumers during the Great Depression? Why did the government invent mortgagebacked securities? Why was all consumer credit, not just mortgages, tax deductible
until 1986? Who invented the credit card? Examining the intersection of
government and business in everyday life, Louis Hyman takes the reader behind
the scenes of the institutions that made modern lending possible: the halls of
Congress, the boardrooms of multinationals, and the back rooms of loan sharks.
America's newfound indebtedness resulted not from a culture in decline, but from
changes in the larger structure of American capitalism that were created, in part,
by the choices of the powerful--choices that made lending money to facilitate
consumption more profitable than lending to invest in expanded production. From
the origins of car financing to the creation of subprime lending, Debtor Nation
presents a nuanced history of consumer credit practices in the United States and
shows how little loans became big business.

Shi'i Islam
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Spanning eight decades and chronicling the wild ride of a Greek-American family
through the vicissitudes of the twentieth century, Jeffrey Eugenides’ witty,
exuberant novel on one level tells a traditional story about three generations of a
fantastic, absurd, lovable immigrant family -- blessed and cursed with generous
doses of tragedy and high comedy. But there’s a provocative twist. Cal, the
narrator -- also Callie -- is a hermaphrodite. And the explanation for this takes us
spooling back in time, through a breathtaking review of the twentieth century, to
1922, when the Turks sacked Smyrna and Callie’s grandparents fled for their lives.
Back to a tiny village in Asia Minor where two lovers, and one rare genetic
mutation, set our narrator’s life in motion. Middlesex is a grand, utterly original
fable of crossed bloodlines, the intricacies of gender, and the deep, untidy
promptings of desire. It’s a brilliant exploration of divided people, divided families,
divided cities and nations -- the connected halves that make up ourselves and our
world. Justly acclaimed when it was released in Fall 2002, it announces the arrival
of a major writer for our times. From the Hardcover edition.

The David Story: A Translation with Commentary of 1 and 2
Samuel
This volume examines the ways in which divination, often through oracular
utterances and other mechanisms, linked mortals with the gods, and places the
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practice within the ancient sociopolitical and religious environment. Whether
humans sought knowledge by applying to an oracle through which the god was
believed to speak or used soothsayers who interpreted specific signs such as the
flight of birds, there was a fundamental desire to know the will of the gods. In
many cases, pragmatic concerns – personal, economic or political – can be
deduced from the context of the application. Divination and communication with
the gods in a post-pagan world has also produced fascinating receptions. The
presentation of these processes in monotheistic societies such as early Christian
Late Antiquity (where the practice continued through the use of curse tablets) or
medieval Europe, and beyond, where the role of religion had changed radically,
provides a particular challenge and this topic has been little discussed by scholars.
This volume aims to rectify this desideratum by providing the opportunity to
address questions related to the reception of Greco-Roman divination, oracles and
prophecy, in all media, including literature and film. Several contributions in this
volume originated in the 2015 Classics Colloquium held at the University of South
Africa and the volume has been augmented with additional contributions.

Prophets of Eternal Fjord: A Novel
Since the discovery over one hundred years ago of a body of Mesopotamian poetry
preserved on clay tablets, what has come to be known as the Epic of Gilgamesh
has been considered a masterpiece of ancient literature. It recounts the deeds of a
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hero-king of ancient Mesopotamia, following him through adventures and
encounters with men and gods alike. Yet the central concerns of the Epic lie
deeper than the lively and exotic story line: they revolve around a man’s eternal
struggle with the limitations of human nature, and encompass the basic human
feelings of lonliness, friendship, love, loss, revenge, and the fear of oblivion of
death. These themes are developed in a distinctly Mesopotamian idiom, to be sure,
but with a sensitivity and intensity that touch the modern reader across the chasm
of three thousand years. This translation presents the Epic to the general reader in
a clear narrative.

Prophets and Profits
In this gripping narrative history, Lesley Hazleton tells the tragic story at the heart
of the ongoing rivalry between the Sunni and Shia branches of Islam, a rift that
dominates the news now more than ever. Even as Muhammad lay dying, the battle
over who would take control of the new Islamic nation had begun, beginning a
succession crisis marked by power grabs, assassination, political intrigue, and
passionate faith. Soon Islam was embroiled in civil war, pitting its founder's
controversial wife Aisha against his son-in-law Ali, and shattering Muhammad’s
ideal of unity. Combining meticulous research with compelling storytelling, After
the Prophet explores the volatile intersection of religion and politics, psychology
and culture, and history and current events. It is an indispensable guide to the
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depth and power of the Shia–Sunni split. From the Trade Paperback edition.

Gilgamesh Epic and Old Testament Parallels
In a comprehensive study of early Islamic history, Wilferd Madelung examines the
conflict which developed after Muhammad's death for the leadership of the Muslim
community. He pursues the history of this conflict through the reign of the four
'Rightly Guided' caliphs to its climax in the first inter-Muslim war. The outcome of
the war, which marked the demise of the reign of the Early Companions, resulted
in the lasting schism between Sunnite and Shi'ite Islam. Contrary to recent
scholarly trends, the author brings out Ali's early claim to legitimate succession,
which gained support from the Shi'a, and offers a convincing reinterpretation of
early Islamic history. This book will make a major contribution to the debate over
succession. Wilferd Madelung's book The Succession to Muhammad has been
awarded the Best Book of the Year prize by the Islamic Republic of Iran for the year
1997.

A Tale of Wonder
"A masterpiece of contemporary Bible translation and commentary."—Los Angeles
Times Book Review, Best Books of 1999 Acclaimed for its masterful new translation
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and insightful commentary, The David Story is a fresh, vivid rendition of one of the
great works in Western literature. Robert Alter's brilliant translation gives us David,
the beautiful, musical hero who slays Goliath and, through his struggles with Saul,
advances to the kingship of Israel. But this David is also fully human: an ambitious,
calculating man who navigates his life's course with a flawed moral vision. The
consequences for him, his family, and his nation are tragic and bloody. Historical
personage and full-blooded imagining, David is the creation of a literary artist
comparable to the Shakespeare of the history plays.

Words on Fire
Follows the adventures of Paul Atreides, the son of a betrayed duke given up for
dead on a treacherous desert planet and adopted by its fierce, nomadic people,
who help him unravel his most unexpected destiny.

Middlesex
"Sets a new standard for Western Indian Wars history." —Stuart Rosebrook, True
West Magazine *Winner of the Gilder Lehrman Prize for Military History and the
2017 Caroline Bancroft History Prize *Finalist for the Western Writers of America’s
2017 Spur Award in Best Western Historical Nonfiction Bringing together a pageant
Page 21/31

Read Online After The Prophet Epic Story Of Shia Sunni Split In Islam
Lesley Hazleton
of fascinating characters including Custer, Sherman, Grant, and a host of other
military and political figures, as well as great native leaders such as Crazy Horse,
Sitting Bull, Geronimo, and Red Cloud, The Earth is Weeping—lauded by Booklist as
“a beautifully written work of understanding and compassion”—is the fullest
account to date of how the West was won…and lost. With the end of the Civil War,
the nation recommenced its expansion onto traditional Indian tribal lands, setting
off a wide-ranging conflict that would last more than three decades. In an
exploration of the wars and negotiations that destroyed tribal ways of life even as
they made possible the emergence of the modern United States, Peter Cozzens
gives us both sides in comprehensive and singularly intimate detail. He illuminates
the encroachment experienced by the tribes and the tribal conflicts over whether
to fight or make peace, and explores the squalid lives of soldiers posted to the
frontier and the ethical quandaries faced by generals who often sympathized with
their native enemies. *A Times "History Book of the Year" and A Smithsonian "Top
History Book of 2016" *Shortlisted for Military History Magazine's Book of the Year
Award

Muhammad
The award-winning, internationally best-selling saga of a Greenlandic community
torn apart by the forces of colonialism and the one priest whose wavering guidance
will determine its fate. From the swarming streets of Copenhagen to the frozen
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villages of Greenland, The Prophets of Eternal Fjord is a grand, magisterial story of
epic proportion. Earning rave reviews and scores of readers across the world, Kim
Leine's masterpiece—sweeping across the sea in a whaler and scurrying, panicked,
from the Great Fire of 1795—arrives on American shores erupting with pathos, lust,
faith lost and found, and a cast of characters clinging to life amidst persecution
and calamity. Idealistic, foolhardy Morten Falck, the hapless hero, is a newly
ordained priest sailing to Greenland in 1787 to convert the Inuit to the Danish
church. He's rejected the prospect of a sleepy posting in a local parish and instead
departs for the forsaken Sukkertoppen colony, where he will endeavor to convert
the locals. A town battered by unremittingly harsh winters and simmering with the
threat of dissent, it is a far cry from the parish he envisioned; natives from
neighboring villages have unified to reject colonial rule and establish their own
settlement atop Eternal Fjord. A bumbling and at times terrifically destructive mix
of Shakespeare's Falstaff and Nathaniel Hawthorne's Arthur Dimmesdale, he's
woefully ill prepared to confront this new sect. Torn between his instinctive
compassion for the rebel congregation perched atop Eternal Fjord and his duty to
the church, Falck is forced to decide where he belongs. His exploits in this brutal
backwater include an accidental explosion after a night curled around a keg, a
botched surgery, a love affair with a solitary and fatalistic widow, and an
apprenticeship with an eager young scholar that ends in tragedy. Based on
authentic events in the 1780s and '90s, The Prophets of Eternal Fjord moves from
the quiet rooms of the Copenhagen bourgeoisie to the stark, hardscrabble village
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of the Fjord where Falck finds himself—surprisingly—at home. Kim Leine's
textured, earthy prose evokes the sting of the cold, the itch of the wool, and the
burn of the roughest swig of aquavit. In gritty detail, Leine reveals the corrosive
effects of colonial rule—both on the colonized, bitterly ground down as they are,
and on the colonizers, compromised and corrupted by their baseless power. In rich,
Dickensian descriptions, Leine charts the tragic events that intertwine seemingly
disparate lives, illuminating the brutal and tender impulses of those seeking
redemption and the shifting line between religion and mysticism. The Prophets of
Eternal Fjord is a visceral panorama of a fragile colony caught in the throes of
history, marking the American debut of a major international writer.

The Earth Is Weeping
AN INDEPENDENT BEST BOOKS ON RELIGION 2014 PICK Few things provoke
controversy in the modern world like the religion brought by Prophet Muhammad.
Modern media are replete with alarm over jihad, underage marriage and the threat
of amputation or stoning under Shariah law. Sometimes rumor, sometimes based
on fact and often misunderstood, the tenets of Islamic law and dogma were not set
in the religion’s founding moments. They were developed, like in other world
religions, over centuries by the clerical class of Muslim scholars. Misquoting
Muhammad takes the reader back in time through Islamic civilization and traces
how and why such controversies developed, offering an inside view into how key
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and controversial aspects of Islam took shape. From the protests of the Arab Spring
to Istanbul at the fall of the Ottoman Empire, and from the ochre red walls of
Delhi’s great mosques to the trade routes of the Indian Ocean world, Misquoting
Muhammad lays out how Muslim intellectuals have sought to balance reason and
revelation, weigh science and religion, and negotiate the eternal truths of scripture
amid shifting values.

After the Prophet
Because of our shared English language, as well as the celebrated origin tales of
the Mayflower and the rebellion of the British colonies, the United States has prized
its Anglo heritage above all others. However, as Carrie Gibson explains with great
depth and clarity in El Norte, the nation has much older Spanish roots—ones that
have long been unacknowledged or marginalized. The Hispanic past of the United
States predates the arrival of the Pilgrims by a century, and has been every bit as
important in shaping the nation as it exists today. El Norte chronicles the sweeping
and dramatic history of Hispanic North America from the arrival of the Spanish in
the early 16th century to the present—from Ponce de Leon’s initial landing in
Florida in 1513 to Spanish control of the vast Louisiana territory in 1762 to the
Mexican-American War in 1846 and up to the more recent tragedy of posthurricane Puerto Rico and the ongoing border acrimony with Mexico. Interwoven in
this stirring narrative of events and people are cultural issues that have been there
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from the start but which are unresolved to this day: language, belonging,
community, race, and nationality. Seeing them play out over centuries provides
vital perspective at a time when it is urgently needed. In 1883, Walt Whitman
meditated on his country’s Spanish past: “We Americans have yet to really learn
our own antecedents, and sort them, to unify them,” predicting that “to that
composite American identity of the future, Spanish character will supply some of
the most needed parts.” That future is here, and El Norte, a stirring and eventful
history in its own right, will make a powerful impact on our national understanding.

Navigators of Dune
*Includes pictures *Discusses the political and religious history of both main
branches of Islam *Includes footnotes and a bibliography for further reading "Our
followers are of three kinds, one who follows us but depends on others, one who is
like a glass involved in his own reflections, but the best are those who are like
gold, the more they suffer the more they shine." - Muhammad al-Baqir Different
branches of the same religion are the exception more than the rule, and they have
had a profound impact upon history. The schism between the Orthodox and
Catholic Churches influenced relationships between nations across Europe, and
religious intolerance based on different Christian faiths led to persecution and
outright violence across the continent for centuries. The Protestant Reformation
split Christianity further, and the results culminated in the incredibly destructive
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Thirty Years' War in the 17th century. Today, the most important religious split is
between the Sunnis and the Shias (Shiites) within Islam. Unlike divisions in other
faiths - between Conservative and Orthodox Jews or Catholic and Protestant
Christians - the split between the Sunnis and Shia has existed almost as long as
the faith itself, and it quickly emerged out of tensions created by the political crisis
after the death of the Prophet Muhammad. In a sense, what are now two different
forms of Islam essentially started as political factions within the unified body of
Muslim believers. Over the past few centuries, Christians have mostly been able to
live alongside their co-religionists, but the split between the Sunnis and Shias is
still so pronounced that many adherents of each branch view each other with
disdain if not as outright apostates or non-believers. The religious divide is perhaps
the most important fault line in the turbulent Middle East today, with Sunni nations
like Egypt and Saudi Arabia at odds with Shiite nations like Iran. At lower levels,
non-state groups like the Islamic State and Hezbollah are fighting each other in
ways that cross state lines in places like Lebanon, Iraq, and Syria. Although it is
technically a split in religion, the divide has had substantial global ramifications for
decades, and there seems to be no end in sight. The History of the Sunni and Shia
Split traces the origins of the split and the historic effects of the main divide within
Islam. Along with pictures of important people, places, and events, you will learn
about the history of the Sunnis and Shias like never before, in no time at all.

The Five Books of Moses: A Translation with Commentary
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Cuneiform records made some three thousand years ago are the basis for this
essay on the ideas of death and the afterlife and the story of the flood which were
current among the ancient peoples of the Tigro-Euphrates Valley. With the same
careful scholarship shown in his previous volume, The Babylonian Genesis, Heidel
interprets the famous Gilgamesh Epic and other related Babylonian and Assyrian
documents. He compares them with corresponding portions of the Old Testament
in order to determine the inherent historical relationship of Hebrew and
Mesopotamian ideas.

The Wizard and the Prophet
A narrative history of the origins of the Shia and Sunni conflict describes how a
seventh-century struggle between the supporters of the late Muhammad's
surviving family members erupted in a massacre at Karbala that would become a
central component of Shia Islam.

The History of the Sunni and Shia Split
From the best-selling, award-winning author of 1491 and 1493--an incisive portrait
of the two little-known twentieth-century scientists, Norman Borlaug and William
Vogt, whose diametrically opposed views shaped our ideas about the environment,
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laying the groundwork for how people in the twenty-first century will choose to live
in tomorrow's world. In forty years, Earth's population will reach ten billion. Can our
world support that? What kind of world will it be? Those answering these questions
generally fall into two deeply divided groups--Wizards and Prophets, as Charles
Mann calls them in this balanced, authoritative, nonpolemical new book. The
Prophets, he explains, follow William Vogt, a founding environmentalist who
believed that in using more than our planet has to give, our prosperity will lead us
to ruin. Cut back! was his mantra. Otherwise everyone will lose! The Wizards are
the heirs of Norman Borlaug, whose research, in effect, wrangled the world in
service to our species to produce modern high-yield crops that then saved millions
from starvation. Innovate! was Borlaug's cry. Only in that way can everyone win!
Mann delves into these diverging viewpoints to assess the four great challenges
humanity faces--food, water, energy, climate change--grounding each in historical
context and weighing the options for the future. With our civilization on the line,
the author's insightful analysis is an essential addition to the urgent conversation
about how our children will fare on an increasingly crowded Earth.

Chocolate City
"This book is a historical and sociological reading of the relation between Sunnis
and Shias from the inception of the dispute for Mohammed's succession until
today. It is divided in two parts. The first part offers a comprehensive history of the
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divide. It shows how Shiism was, during much of the Middle Ages, the main
contestation ideology of the caliphate, but also how Sunnism and Shiism
converged as Shiism progressively ceased to be an esoteric and politically radical
doctrine to espouse a number of tenets of mainstream Islam. It shows the political
dynamics that runs beneath theological debates and, in particular, how the
Sunni/Shia conflict was revived when the Safavids made Shiism an official state
religion on the model of Sunnism. On the contrary, when faced with the colonial
challenge, Sunni and Shia reformists closed ranks and collaborated. The second
part of the book offers a socio-historical account of some national contexts in
which the Sunni/Shia divide shapes the society and the politics: Iraq, Bahrain,
Pakistan, Saudi Arabia, Iran, Yemen and Lebanon. It shows that in each of these
countries the sectarian divide is shaped by very specific historical and social
circumstances. Sunni and Shia identities are associated with ethnic, regional,
statutory and economic identities. In most cases the relations between Sunnis and
Shias are shaped by typical majority/minority dynamics. They can lead to conflict
but dynamics of emulation often emerges from conflicts, which are particularly
obvious when Sunni and Shia Islamic movements compete"--
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